Subject:

Council Meeting Tues June 20 - Item 11

Communication

----Original Message-----

From: Rob Horvath

Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 8:57 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: info@beverleyglenra.com

Subject: Council Meeting Tues June 20 - Item 11

To whom it may concern,

Unfortunately my wife and I were unable to attend the above meeting.

We are writing to express our anger and frustration with the Dufferin-Centre development proposal by the City of Vaughan.

There has been a great deal of condo development in our area. We are now stuck with the VIVA Rapidway. Enough is enough. We did NOT buy a home in Thornhill to live in a busy, congested city.

We insist that you reconsider your decision and listen to the people who will be most affected. The councillors that favoured the above plan will also be affected, come next election!

Dr. Rob Horvath Karl Court Thornhill